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Happy New Year and welcome back: 
Happy New Year to you all! We hope you had a very relaxing and enjoyable Christmas break, which already 
seems like such a long time ago! We have now officially entered spring term, which is traditionally one of our 
shortest and most settled of the three academic terms. All children have made a great start to 2024 and have 
thrown themselves back into their learning – fantastic! We are excited to see what this year has to offer and to 
celebrate all of the amazing achievements and successes of our children. 2024 – Let’s do this!  
 
Uniform/PE kits: 
All children returned to school last Wednesday looking very smart in their school uniforms, however staff have 
noticed that some football shirts and branded sportswear items are beginning to be worn for P.E lessons. As we 
enter a new year, it may be beneficial to share a reminder on uniform and P.E kit expectations: 
Uniform: 

• Red/white polo-shirt 

• Red sweatshirt/jumper or cardigan 

• Black or grey trousers/pinafores/skirts (or red tartan skirts) 

• Plain black school shoes/plain black trainers 
P.E kits: 

• White/red/black plain T-shirt - unbranded 

• Red/black/navy plain hoodie - unbranded 

• Black shorts/joggers/leggings – unbranded 

• Trainers 
All of the above, unbranded items can be purchased for a very reasonable price in local supermarkets 
and are a much cheaper alternative to expensive branded sportswear/football kits. 
 
Forest School resources: 
Our Forest School leader is on the lookout for the following items: 

• Planks of wood 

• Any nail-free wood 

• Unwanted tents to be used as shelters 
If you have any of these items which you would like to donate, they would be very much appreciated and can be 
left at the front of school outside of the school office. Thank you in advance for any donations.  
 
KABS Lottery winners: 
Congratulations to the KABS January lottery winners: 

• 1st Catherine Cass £50 

• 2nd Lisa Ivison £30 

• 3rd Jo Cookson £20 
 
Dates for your diary Spring 1: 
Please note that dates for various events will be added to this list throughout the term and so please 
check dates weekly to keep up to date. 

• Thursday 18th January 9-10am (In school) Parent workshop on sleep. Please send a message to Mrs 
Turpin to book a place on this workshop.  

• Friday 19th January – KABS Fundraiser. All pupils are invited to attend school dressed in their 
onesies/pyjamas 

• Monday 5th – Friday 9th February – Year 6 Bikeability week  

• Monday 5th February 5pm (Year 3 classroom) – Information evening for Year 3/4 parents for Derwent 
Hill 

• Tuesday 6th February – Safer Internet Day 

• Wednesday 7th February 9.30-10am Reception hearing test 

• Friday 9th February 9-11.30am Year 5 to Cockermouth School to watch a show 

• Friday 9th February 3.20pm Break-up for half-term 

• Monday 19th February Return to school 

 
Kind regards,  

 

Mrs A Bewsher – Headteacher  


